
 

 

 

Gluing Skills 

Our morning was filled with lots of movement in the Prep 

Playground.  The sandpit was a popular spot where 

digging and pretend cooking was in an abundance.  The 

children were happy to play on the playground 

equipment, chasing and climbing.  At our indoor play, we 

had activities to practise using glue sticks correctly.  The 

learners could create a butterfly, glue together a 

Christmas Tree Decoration and/or create a Christmas bauble to hang.  Lots of happy learners 

left the Sports Hall with smiles and bright creative items. 

Last Playgroup Session for 2022 

Our last KSS Playgroup for 2022 was a popular one.  

There were lots of happy, Christmas-dressed learners 

joining in with the activities today.  The weather allowed 

us to have one final play in the Prep Playground before 

we moved up to the Sports hall for inside activities.  The 

young learners were able to move around the hall 

completing Christmas activities and making friends for 

the final time before they moved into Prep. Mrs Krogh 

organised a lovely cake to share at our morning tea. We 

were, also lucky to have a special visitor join us – Santa.  

He helped to wish all of our families a lovely holiday and gave a small gift of appreciation to 

our young learners.   

     



 

 

Happy Holidays 


